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Rebecca Buck

Subject: RE: Study on Carbon pricing

From: TINA [mailto:zubinblack@comcast.net]  

Sent: Wednesday, February 14, 2018 8:34 AM 
To: Theresa Utton 

Subject: Study on Carbon pricing 

 

Dear Vermont Legislators.        

 

I am concerned about climate change do to carbon in our atmosphere. That is why I am urging you to fund a 

study on carbon pricing.  

 

Regards, Casey Blust  

Guilford, VT 
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